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Hello Laburnum families!
What an action-packed vacation care we’ve

just had! Over the past few weeks, the
children have experienced a fantastic mix of

fun, fitness, creativity, and learning, all
wrapped up in laughter and memorable
moments. Some highlights have been:

🤖 Robotic Innovators
 STEM came to life as the children explored

building and creating robots from Lego.
Imaginations ran wild as we built our own

creations and collaborated with peers!
🕷️ Spiderman Show

 A superhero surprise! Spidey swung in for an
action-packed performance that had the

kids wide-eyed and cheering.
🏓 Pickleball Battle

 New to many and loved by all, our Pickleball
day was full of friendly rivalry and fast-paced

fun.
🦎 Animals Galore Incursion

 A hands-on wildlife experience! From
reptiles to furry friends, the children learned

so much about our amazing animal world.

We look forward to meeting more of the
Laburnum community in Term 3 and

continuing to learn and grow at TeamKids!
From Mel and Milli :D 

0401 361 536
laburnumps@teamkids.com.au info@teamkids.com.au

1300 035 000

At TeamKids we have different Clubs each
term for the children to choose and

enagage in. During week 1 & 2 of term, the
children will vote for which clubs they

would like to do and then from week 3 we
will begin to learn and engage in the

chosen clubs! 

TK Clubs are a fantasic way for the
children to be directly involved within

thier learning and engage with thier peers.
Watch this space to see what Clubs are

chosen for Term 3!

National PJ Day - Friday 25th
Book Week - August 18th - 22nd

Please make sure you create a Fullybooked account for your child (It’s free!) just incase they
ever need to attend TeamKids. We will only be able to accept them into care if an account has
been made! If you need any help, someone is at the service to support from 7am-9am & 3pm-
6pm Monday - Friday or you can call our Customer Service team!

If you have any cultural/ family
celebrations that you celebrate with

your special people, please share them
with us as we would love to celebate

them with you too as TK!



TeamKIDS
Fun things happening at the

service!
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Below are some pictures of fun we had during vacation care! The children loved exploring
the new space, resources and engaging in the incursion and excursions.

Also below are our “Meet the Team” posters! Mel and Milli are the Director and 2IC and
they will be at the service everyday! Tess is a casual and you will see her around regularly. 


